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The Good, Bad And Ugly Associated With Being A
Federal Contractor

Tony Prather of the Indianapolis, Ind. office of Barnes & Thornburg LLP
presented, "The Good, Bad And Ugly Associated With Being A Federal
Contractor" on July 10, 2013 during the monthly meeting of the Indy Human
Resources Professional Development Association.


